
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – 7 FEBRUARY 2022 
 

Dear Members 
 
Greens have been sprayed. 
 
Rough has been cut. 
 
Cages have been fitted at the 2nd hole, now waiting for rocks 
to be delivered to fill the cages. 
 
Just started to replant shrubs etc around the Clubhouse and 
putting green. 
 
Completed a course walk last month with Brian Harrison and 
Lee Woodward to look at installing flat distance markers on the 
tees instead of the bricks that have historically been used (and 
become overgrown). 
 
When weather gets warmer the ball washers will be painted. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any 
further queries regarding the course. 
 

Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


